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Procedural Order Re: Closing Docket 

On November 3, 2023, the Commission issued a procedural order reopening this 

docket, as requested by Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (UES), to accept a tariff page UES 

stated was inadvertently omitted from its August 9, 2023 tariff compliance filing: “NHPUC 

No. 3 – Electricity Delivery, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.--Seventh Revised Page 5-A, 

Summary of Whole House Residential Time of Use Rates and Electric Vehicle Rates.” The 

New Hampshire Department of Energy filed a technical statement on November 17, 2023 

recommending that the Commission approve this tariff page. 

The Commission reviewed UES’s November 1 tariff filing and issued a letter of 

compliance on December 1, 2023. Accordingly, this docket is now closed. 

So ordered, this fifth day of December, 2023. 
        

 
  
      _________________________ 

Daniel C. Goldner 
Presiding Officer 
Chairman 
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